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After facing some challenges and trying to figure out the new sled in Duluth, the boys decided to head to Hill 

City, MN for the ISOC regional to get some valuable seat time. After using the morning races for testing, the 

boys focused on the afternoon Transition 8-12 races. In his heats, Neil went 3-3 which qualified him 6th for the 

final. In the final, Neil ran hard, finishing 4th out of 16 riders and just a short distance behind the 3rd place 

rider. Neil was thrilled about the progress that they made with the setups that day and excited for the rest of 

the season! Next up, is Ironwood on December 15th. 

 

To continue staying up-to-date on our news and race results be sure to "Like" and follow Dees Motorsports on 
Facebook.        

Sincerely, 
Dees Motorsports         

                                                                     

 


